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Center-wide
Easter Egg

Hunt will be
held on

Thursday,
April 17.
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April Hohday Fun

April Fool's Day - April 1
National PJ] Day - April 4
(Wear Your Pajamas to School)
National Day of Pink - April 9
Good Friday - April 18
Animal Cracker Day - April 18
Easter - April 20
Earth Day - April 22
National Superhero Day - April 28
(Wear your Favorite Superhero)

Picture Day

We will be having Picture Day
on May 1 and May 2.
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Our Stellar Encounters Spring
Break was a big success! Keep an
eye out for upcoming events as our
Stellar Encounters will continue
throughout the summer.
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We will have an Easter Egg
Hunt on Thursday, April 17. Please
L bring a dozen candy-filled plastic

eggs by April 15. (No nuts, please.)
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Check our flyer for times.
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Autism Speaks

April is National Autism
Awareness Month, and Endless
Discoveries believes development
of the "whole child" includes art,
music, dramatic play, social aware-
ness, cooking, outside play, lan-
guage and math, regardless of the
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Month of the
Military Child
We will be wearing purple on
Thursdays during the month of

April to honor sacrifices and stress
involved in being a military child.

A==y, TN

All children are invited to our
Parents' Night Out on April 11,
from 6:00 to 10:00 p.m. Your child
can invite a friend, even if they
aren't enrolled in EDCDC!

April Birthdays
Zora M. - April 3
Ashton C. - April 4
Wyatt (Tucker) W. - April 4
Ayda]. - April 9
Rylee G. - April 22
William (Tripp) W. - April 25
Michael V. - April 27
Jace W. - April 29

Week of the
Young Child

We are excited for another fun-
filled Week of the Young Child
from March 31 through April 4.

We will be focusing on hands-
on activities, encouraging move-
ment and healthy lifestyles through
music and art.

Staff Birthdays

Ms. Emmalee - April 12
Ms. Melissa - April 19

We will have a Book Picnic on
Friday, April 4, and each child is
invited to bring their favorite book
to school for lunch.



